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Hello, 

 

I am writing to express my EXTREME OPPOSITION TO SB 1529.  

 

Our government is designed to be for the people, by the people. Giving the OHA, an 

unelected organization, such immense and nondescript power is not not in the best 

interest of the people of Oregon, and not in alignment with our state and federal 

constitutions. This is an undue amount of power to bestow upon an unelected official 

with no accountability or transparency! 

 

IF AN UNELECTED OHA DIRECTOR HAS EQUAL POWER TO DECLARE A 

STATE OF EMERGENCY AS OUR GOVERNOR, OUR SYSTEM IS BROKEN AND 

IT'S OUR DUTY TO FIX IT.  

 

NO ON SB-1529 

 

Braeden Nicholson 

Ashland, OR 


